June 2, 2010

Enterprise Contracting Services
13944-G Willard Road
Chantilly, VA 20151

Mr. Adze Brown,

| would like to express my appreciation for the high quality of the work your team
recently finished on our basement remodeling and various other tasks around our home.
There were a wide variety of tasks and your team handled each one with ease. They kept
the work site orderly and at the end of each day the area was cleaned and all items were
put away to be ready for the next day. The pantry and closets you built in the basement
are outstanding and exactly wanted we wanted. The bead board on the porch ceiling
looks fantastic and upgrades the entire look and feel of the porch. Your team did a
superb job on the replacement of the basement flooring - it looks great.

The Enterprise team placed our needs first. When an accident occurred that caused the
water line for the refrigerator ice maker to flow water over a large area of the basement
floot you came to our rescue. Even though it was not related to any of your work
members of Enterprise team arrived quickly to remove the water and minimize damage.
This demonstrates your commitment to serving your customers and is greatly
appreciated.

During the entire period you team exhibited professionalism and quality workmanship. [
highly recommend Enterprise Contracting to anyone that needs home remodeling work
completed from the very complex to the regular handyman tasks. In fact someone at my
office recently asked for recommendations for a company to build a deck for his house. |
gave him your offices phone number and your website with a strong recommendation
that he Enterprise Contracting.

Thanks again for the outstanding work you did for us. Do not be surprised if you hear
from me again to complete some new tasks we need completed.

Sincerely,

ames Blackmon




